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Nominations are now open for three Elected Deputy Chairmen roles on the Table Tennis England Board.

Company Members are entitled to make nominations, which must be received by Table Tennis England on or
before Tuesday May 14.

More information is available on the elections page on this website, where the following documents can be
downloaded:

Nomination Paper

Consent to Nomination Paper (for candidates)

FAQs

Regulations Part I, Electoral Register and Election of Directors

If three or fewer nominations are received, the Returning Officer will declare them elected unopposed on Friday
May 17.

If there are more than three nominations, an election will take place and ballot papers will be issued by post to
Company Members on or before Thursday May 23.

The last date for the Returning Officer to receive ballot papers from Company Members is Tuesday June 11 and
the vote count will be held and the result published on Wednesday June 12.
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